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THE WESTERN UNION TELEGRAPH COMPANY 

OPERATING DEPARTMENT 
Charleston W Vae, 
March 13,1969 

Mr. John Nichols, 
8008 Reeds Road, 
Prarie Village,Kans. 

Dear Sir: 

Thank you for your letter concerning the 
telegram sent by on February 22nd from this 
office to Sylvia Meagher,302 West 12th Street, 
New York yN.Y. 

Our investigation has been completed and 
we are informed by our NewYork office that they 
have no record of the telegram reaching their 

. It is quite evident that it went astray 
in transmission. 

Please accept our apologies for any 
inconvenience that this may have caused. I am 
sure you will find our future service at the 
usual high level. 

Our refund check in the amount of $1.70 
is inclosed. , 

Very truly yours, 

sasiy aati 
Manager 
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